BOARD MEETING - APRIL 13, 2016
HEAD PRO’S REPORT

1. COACHES UPDATE FOR APRIL 2016:
GLENN: 92% OF LESSON’S ARE MEMBER'’S.
96% OF LESSON’S ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.
SHELLEY: 32% OF LESSON’S ARE MEMBER'’S.
33% OF LESSON’S ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.

2. JUNIOR DEVELOPMENT UPDATE :
WE HAVE OVER 30 KIDS ENROLLED AS OUR 2ND
SESSION OF CLASSES END THIS SATURDAY.
OVER 84% ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.
BTC RECEIVES $250 PER MONTH.
WE BEGIN NEW CLASSES IN OCTOBER.

3. POWER WASHING OF COURTS:
IS THE CITY GOING TO DO IT AGAIN THIS YEAR FOR US.
ALOT OF GRIME HAS ACCUMULATED ON OUR COURTS.
WHEN WOULD THE CLEANING TAKE PLACE.

4. CLUB TOURNAMENT BEGINS THIS WEEKEND.
OVER 55 ENTRIES SO FAR.
SHOULD BE PLENTY OF GOOD MATCHES>

5. UNAUTHORIZED COACHING AT BTC:

THIS DEFINITELY TAKES PLACE AT OUR CLUB.

AND IS ALSO DONE ON NON-NETTED OFF COURTS.

BUT JUST HAVING A BASKET AND BALLS DOES MEAN
THERE IS MONEY EXCHANGED.

A VERY HIGH LEVEL PLAYER THAT HITS WITH A
BEGINNER PLAYER ON A CONSTANT BASIS IS
MOST LIKELY BEING PAID.



THESE ARE COURT HOURS POTENTIALLY BEING LOST
TO MEMBERS.
A SOLUTION IS CHALLENGING.



